
From: Joey McDowell   

Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2022 4:54 PM 

To: PEC <pec@london.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Ann Street 

 

To Whom it May Concern: 

I wish to add my name to the North Talbot letter re: 197 and 183 Ann St. heritage designation - Item 

for Direction 4.1.  

These properties should hold onto their heritage designation status.   

Joey McDowell 

569 Princess Ave 

London ON 

N6B 2C1 

 


